
From: Bonnie Hammond
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Secretary of state to give permission of third party audit.
Date: Friday, August 6, 2021 3:56:41 PM

My Name is Bonnie Hammond I am a legal resident and legal voter in the State of Colorado
and I am writing today to request that third party audits be performed to our election.
I agree with Mr. SMITH The first person to the voice conference about the proposed
legislation. 
I agree with his points and all of his opinions regarding this major issue. 
A third party audit to determine trust of any elected officials is a priority.
Secondly all Dominion voting machines should be banned from all county's in our state and
across America.
Thank you for your time on these issues.
Sincerely,
Bonnie Hammond 

--
Sent from my Android phone with GMX Mail. Please excuse my brevity.


